
 

Dear Martin and Jason, 

We are writing to thank you so much for the incredible opportunity we received over the 
past 12 weeks. Your assembly was truly inspirational, and having the chance to have two 
multi skills sessions with a World Cup winner is beyond our wildest dreams. We could 
really identify with your assembly and your presentation has really motivated us to be the 
best we can be. 

The coaching sessions with Chris Baxter have been really fun and have taught us skills 
that are transferable in a range of invasion games and ball sports. 

Sport and PE has a huge impact here at Fairholme, as it builds our self-confidence, self-
esteem, develops our resilience, improves our communication and above all reinforces our 
school code of conduct with respect at the heart of it. It also ties in perfectly with the 
school’s values and Building Learning Power muscles (perseverance, curiosity, making 
links, collaboration, meta learning, imagining, revision and listening). 

We are so grateful for the very generous goody bags you so kindly donated. We could not 
wait to play with the rugby and footballs and try out the kicking tee. Many of us have 
brought in our new bags and water bottles today. We are forever grateful. 

This is a really wonderful initiative that we sincerely hope other schools will get the chance 
to experience. 

Keep up the good work and thanks once again. 

Yours sincerely, 

Burgundy Class
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